
Watton Society  - December Report 

 

Watton Society celebrated the start to Christmas with mulled wine and hot mince pies.  Not a bad 

 

start to the evening, but with a full house and entertainment from "Three's Company" it could only 

 

get better. 

 

Fun and laughter followed by a programme of "A Countdown to Christmas", poems, rhymes, songs 

 

and funny stories filled the room with laughter.  A perfect evening to start the Christmas holidays. 

 

Wishing all our followers Best Wishes for the forthcoming year' 

 

Our next meeting is on Wednesday 21st February at Watton Christian Community Centre at 7.45pm 

 

when our speaker will be from Watton Thursday Club. 

 

 


